
2006-08-18 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2006-0170 – Staff Proposal on the Minimum Filing 
Requirements for Transmission and Distribution Rate Applications and Leave to 
Construct Projects  
 
In regard to the Board’s request for comments on the above noted Staff Proposal, we 
would like to submit comments relating to Chapter 2 which sets out the filing 
requirements for distributors in a rebasing rate year. 
 
Upon review of the proposed filing requirements, we are concerned with the volume of 
information required and the associated resources, time and expense in gathering this 
information.  Also, we feel it would be beneficial if standard information templates were 
developed by the Board to assist Distributors in preparing consistent reports. This would 
also prove beneficial to the Board and to Intervenors in reviewing these filings. 
 
We thank you for the opportunity to comment on this initiative.  I can be reached at the 
contact information listed below if you have any questions on the above comments. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
ENWIN Powerlines Ltd. 
 
 
Giovanna Gesuale 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Tel:  (519) 251-7330 
Fax:  (519) 251-7308 
ggesuale@enwinpowerlines.com 
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